Warm Spaces over Christmas
Warm Spaces across Leeds offer a welcoming and safe warm place for anyone to use for free, particularly if you’re struggling with the cost of heating your home during cold weather.
Some Warm Spaces will close or reduce opening hours over the Christmas holiday. Please check with the venue directly for details. To find your nearest Warm Spaces visit www.leeds.gov.uk/warmspaces

Winter coat appeal extended
An appeal for second-hand winter coats to help those struggling with the cost of living is being extended.
The appeal was launched by the council and Zero Waste Leeds in October and has seen more than 3,500 coats dropped in at community hubs and designated warm spaces around Leeds. This has saved families an estimated £70,000 and helped to reduce waste.  
The appeal is now seeking more coats along with much-needed fleeces and hoodies. More information about where to donate or collect can be found at: https://www.zerowasteleeds.org.uk/projects/leeds-winter-coat-appeal

Dear resident, 
As the severe cold weather continues and we approach Christmas, please remember that there is support available to help you with the cost of living and staying well over winter. 
Our Cost of Living website offers support and advice on a range of financial issues including housing, food and fuel, as well as information and tips on how to keep warm and well.
Please take care of yourself during the cold weather and Christmas period, and if you are able to, help others who may be more vulnerable. 
Leeds City Council 

Stay safe and well this winter
With the current cold and icy weather, it’s worth remembering that there are some simple steps we can all take to stay well this winter. 
Visit https://bit.ly/LCCwinterwellbeing

